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Tournament Schedule 

2009 
 

Jan. 18             Board of Directors 
                       “2 Man Aggregate”     
Feb. 15   Presidents Cup Qualifier 
                            2 Man Best Ball 
Mar. 15         Tournament of Ages 
April 19               2 Man Best Ball 
May 16, 17        Member-Member 
June 21                        Criss Cross 
July 11, 12    Club Championship/ 
Sr. Club Championship, 7/11 &18 
 
July 18, 19    Club Championship/ 
                Net Club Championship 
Aug. 16        Presidents Cup Final 
                            2 Man Best Ball 
Sept. 19 & 20,     Member/Guest 
(18 holes ea. Day)       Invitational 
 
Oct 18                 2 Man Best Ball 
                                  Hole In One 
Nov. 22                   Turkey Shoot 
Dec. 20                 1-2-3 Best Ball 

 
 

MARCH 

TOURNAMENT 

 

 TOURNAMENT 

OF AGES 

& 

PRESIDENT’S CUP 

QUALIFIER! 

 

Sunday,  
March 15, 2009 

 

First Tee Time 8:02 AM 

 

SIGN UP NOW! 
 

       www.indianhillsgolf.com 
 

                 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

                           MARCH, 2009                        Meeting 

                                                                                                                              Monday  
     Mar. 16, 2009 

Fellow Members:                                                                                                7:00 PM 
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Hole in One 

Pot 

$212.50 

Up Front:  The new $40.00 membership fee seems to be working.  We have had several new 
members sign up since we changed our fees.  The next time you’re sitting there talking to a friend that you 
don’t see very often, sign them up with the Men’s Club and get reacquainted.  Don’t forget your 
complimentary rounds of golf. 

 
Team Play:  Team play is over for the year but we have time to plan for next year’s play.  Rod 

Espudo will lead the team next year and is making plans in advance.  We need to give Rod our full 
support. 

I would like to recognize and thank Jerry Oxford for all the years he ran our team play.  Except 
for the last couple of years, we have always been very competitive.  It seems like our interest has dropped 
along with our club size.   

 

Membership Directories:  We are be preparing to issue our new “membership directories.”  

If you have a change of address, phone number, or E-mail, you need to let Nancy know within the 

next two weeks!   
 

February Tournament:  We had  26 players (13 teams) participate in our February 2-man BB, and 16 
signed up for the President’s Cup tournament.  We paid two flights, with a net and gross in each flight.  
We will have one more month of qualifying for the President’s Cup. 

 

   A flt.    B flt.   

1
st
 Gross:            Dennis Avants/Ken Stickley    Kevin Smith/Mike Ireland      

1
st
 Net:  Dan Arnett/Nick Hollis         Vitor Carvalho/Fred Lopez 

 

Closest to the Pins: 

#3 – Carvalho/Lopez,   #5 – Avants/Stickley,  #11 – Hill/Coons,  #15 – Avants/Stickley 

 

**The Tournament also paid 10ea. Gross, and 6ea. net skins.  

**The 50/50 drawing was won by Johnston & Johnston.  Congratulations! 

 

March Tournament:  The March tournament is called the “Tournament of Ages” and 
“President’s Cup qualifier.”  The tournament is played as individual event, and is divided into age groups.  
We will hope to have three or four groups, depending on the number of players that sign up.  This is also 
your second opportunity to qualify for the President’s Cup tournament.  The top “32” qualifiers for the 
President’s Cup will be required to schedule and play one match per month starting in April, and the 
finals will be played on August16.  No exceptions!  The President’s Cup is considered a major 
tournament, so you must have played in at least three club tournaments in the last 24 months to qualify.   
The cutoff date for this month’s tournament is Friday, March 13. 

 

 

Board Members:  Please note our board meeting is moved back to Monday Night!!!! 

 

Laughlin Outing:  Is scheduled for Oct. 10
th
  & 11

th
 .  (reminder) 

 
 

   Nick Hollis, PresidentNick Hollis, PresidentNick Hollis, PresidentNick Hollis, President 

Hole-In-One 

Pot 

407.00 



  

 

 

 

 

New Business:  In an attempt to increase participation, the board has elected to reduce the tournament fees from $35.00 to 
$15.00 for all standard tournaments.  We will still have the $5.00 buy in for closest to pins and net/gross skins.  I hope this will 
encourage more participation.   

 
We need membership comments and suggestions! 
 
We will also be starting on a new directory for our membership.  If you have any changes in address, e-mail, etc. please let 

Nancy know! 
 
 

 
 

Nick Hollis, 

President 
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